
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Monday, October 7, 2019.   
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Whole Wheat Waffles, Turkey Bacon, 
Salad Bar/Fruit and Milk.  Cost is $5.00.  Salad Bar is available for a student 
Price of $2.50 as well as a Fresh Fruit Cup for $1.00. 
 
The cafeteria would like to advise parents and students that the cafeteria will be 
closed on Friday, October 18th so there will be no hot lunch on that day. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  Bantam Girls Basketball 7:00-8:30 p.m. 
There will be an Open Gym tomorrow evening and Thursday evening from 5:30 – 7:00  p.m. 
for grades 4-6 boys interested in playing basketball. 

 
The Cougar Kittens are hosting a Halloween Movie Night on Friday, October 25th in the school  
gym for all families.  More info will follow this week.   
 
Picture retakes will be Friday, October 25th.  Also if students missed having their picture taken 
the first time they can have their picture taken that day as well. 
 

If your child will be five years old on or before December 31, 2020, it’s time to start  
thinking about kindergarten! Registration for kindergarten for the 2020-2021 school year  
will be held from October 15-18, 2019 at your local school from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. You  
may speed up the process by registering online prior to visiting the school. The online 
registration will be available the same time frame.  More information is available  
at www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca 
 
Requirements for registration are Proof of Age in the form of a Birth Certificate, Passport, or 
Immigration Papers, Medicare Number and Proof of Immunization. 
 
If you know of any children starting Kindergarten that do not have siblings in this school, can 
you please pass this information on. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 

Just a reminder that all orders and money for our Fall Fundraiser MUST be in by Tuesday, 
October 15th.  Cheques are payable to Centreville Community School.  Money raised will 
support extra-curricular activities, field trips, guest speakers, presentations, and co-curricular 
trips. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 

Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 

http://www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca/


http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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